
From: Ed Pettiss <pettissed@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 5:46 PM 
To: Angela Plummer <angela.plummer@chathamcountync.gov>; Jenifer Johnson 
<jenifer.johnson@chathamcountync.gov> 
Subject: Rezoning of Parcels Adjoining Oak Island Drive 

 
WARNING: This message originated from outside the Chatham County email system. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  

Angela and Jenifer, 
 
We, Katherine Pettiss and Edmund Pettiss, are owners of property at 
348 Oak Island Drive.  Unfortunately we are unable to attend tonight's 
zoning meeting due to travel. Instead, we would like to register our 
support for the proposal to rezone parcels adjoining Oak Island Drive 
back to R-1 Residential. 
 
Please let us know if you need any further information or comments 
from us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathy Pettiss and Ed Pettiss 
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